
 

 

Religious Education Registration Form 

Welcome to St. Joseph Religious Education! We are glad you are here! 

Religious Education classes are for all children from: 

 Pre-K (4-year-old) through 5th grade, Edge Middle School (6-8th grade) Life Teen (9-12th grade) and  

 includes *First Reconciliation & Holy Communion, **High School Confirmation  

Registration should be completed and paid by August 25th so that staff can order materials in a timely manner.  

 You need NOT be a registered member of St. Joseph Catholic church to attend Religious Education.  

Fees: One child: $45.00  Two Children: $90 Three or more children: $100.00 

Payment Methods accepted:  WeShare (online Giving under “Christian Formation Fees”), Check made out to St. 

Joseph Church, memo: Religious Education, Cash  

Note that no one will be denied access to religious education due to the inability to pay fees. Please contact Fr. 

Rossi if tuition assistance is needed. 

If you have questions, please contact Cassandra Smith at csmith@sjcpetersburg.com 

Mother’s Name (First, Last, Maiden):__________________________________________________________ 

Cell Phone:_________________  Email:________________________ 

Father’s Name (First, Last):__________________________________________________ 

Cell Phone:________________  Email:________________________ 

Address:_________________________________________________________________________ 

__I would like to assist with Religious Education and would like to be contacted 

__Share my information with the other parents of my child’s classes 

Child Name  Date of Birth  Age  Grade  School 

______________ _____________  ____  _____  _________________ 

______________ _____________  ____  _____  _________________ 

______________ _____________  ____  _____  _________________ 

______________ _____________  ____  _____  _________________ 

______________ _____________  ____  _____  _________________ 

______________ _____________  ____  _____  _________________ 

 

 



 

Please list special needs or allergies of which we need to be aware to protect your child: 

Child:______________________________________ 

Child:______________________________________ 

Child:______________________________________ 

Child:______________________________________ 

Child:______________________________________ 

Child:______________________________________  

Is this year a Sacramental year for your child? (First Holy Eucharist or Confirmation) 

 Fill out the following ONLY IF your child(ren) is/are receiving their sacraments. 

Child’s Full Name (First, Middle, Last):_______________________________________ 

Church of Baptism (Name of Church, City, State):_________________________________________________ 

If seeking sacraments, please contact the Church of Baptism and request a current Baptism record to Cassandra 

Smith ASAP. 

 

PHOTO RELEASE 

Sometimes we may want to photograph or video our program in action to post on our website or Facebook 

page. Do we have your permission to do this? 

___No, I do not wish my child to be photographed or videoed for the parish website or Facebook. 

___Yes, I consent to my child being photographed or videoed for the parish website or Facebook. 

 

Signed:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Guidelines for Sacraments 

*First Reconciliation and First Eucharist: Minimum age 7 years old and 2nd grade. 

**Confirmation: Age 15 and 10th grade 

Baptism: Age 6 and under, please contact Cassandra Smith for a Baptism request form. Age 7 and over, please 

contact Cassandra Smith for more details. 

 

A schedule of class dates will be posted and shared with you. Please note: the 4th Sunday of each month you are 

invited to attend the Knights of Columbus Pancake Breakfast in lieu of the formal class period.  

Retreats will take place for students during the year and are an additional expense. We will communicate early 

and often to allow for time for planning, so please ensure your contact information is one you can be reliably 

reached.   

Thank you for entrusting us with your children and we look forward to partnering with you in a great faith 

formation year!!  


